SELECTMEN’S MEETING
JANUARY 22, 2003

The minutes from the last meeting were signed. The accounts payable and the
payroll warrants were signed.

A performance bond from Adelphia was received and signed.

Vinal requested information from the new Buxton animal refuge league regarding
annual fee, but has not received any information. He will contact them again.

There was a discussion on plowing the racetrack at the fairgrounds. The
selectmen don’t think it would be used even if it is plowed so they will wait and see if
anyone complains about it.

There was a discussion about snow issues with the Thompson Park fence and the
sidewalks. They will have to get estimates on removing the snow from the park and price
sidewalk clearing equipment.

Vinal has the information for the budget committee. He will get if reworded and
Carlton will pick it up on Sunday for distribution for the budget committee.

There was also a discussion on getting the town hall cleaned before town meeting.
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